
 
 

 
 
No Child Should Go Hungry 

Hunger does not have a color. Hunger does not 

have a look. You can live in a nice 

neighborhood and still be hungry. Hunger does 

not know city boundaries or age limits. Many 

children rely on school food programs for their 

breakfast and lunch but hunger doesn’t stop 

when school does. 

  While schools are closed for the summer, OCC 

will have a sharing table available for any child 

who stops in our center between 11am-1pm 

Monday thru Friday.  Bring your backpack and 

we will try to fill it for you.  Ride your bike, 

bring a mom or dad, come with your friends, it 

really doesn’t matter to us. If you are hungry, 

we will give you something to eat and 

drink…and a smiling face who cares about you. 

 

 

Want to help out?  We are looking for 
distribution volunteers to greet children or 
donations of non-perishable individually 
wrapped food and drink items.  We have 
shoppers if you’d prefer to make a monetary 
donation.  Call the OCC at 440.427.1599 
for more information or to volunteer. 

Food 4 Kids 
No child should ever go hungry. 

11:00am-1:00pm   Monday thru Friday 
Olmsted Community Center 
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